
Our forests are threatened by non-native insects and 
diseases that can kill large numbers of trees. Pests like 
the emerald ash borer, gypsy moth, Asian longhorned 
beetle, and many others can be transported long 
distances on firewood. Once they arrive in new areas, 
these insects and diseases can become established 
and severely damage our forests. Protect our New 
Hampshire forests. Don’t give these pests a free 
ride to your favorite camping place.

•	Leave firewood at home – buy or gather 	  	
   firewood where you camp

•	Use locally harvested or certified heat-treated 	
	 firewood

•	Stay informed about New Hampshire’s invasive 	
 	 pests at www.nhbugs.org

For more information about invasive pest threats to New Hampshire’s forests, visit www.nhbugs.org


